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April 7, 2025

The Office of Autism Services (OAS) has reviewed and processed all East and Northwest Missouri Au-
tism Project (MAP) FY25 FFAP applications received. Notifications have been emailed to all applicants 
informing them of their award status. If you applied for FY25 MAP FFAP funding and did not receive 
an email with your award status, contact an FFAP Specialist via email or phone at 573-751-4054.

The Business Office has begun to process the FFAP award checks. If you were awarded funding and 
do not receive your check by May 15th, 2025, reach out to an FFAP Specialist via the email or phone 
number listed above.

The next funding opportunity will be in July 2025. If you have questions about future funding opportu-
nities, visit the OAS website and sign up for Division Email Blasts to receive timely updates. 
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